
The Belmont MBTA Communities 
Advisory Committee Forum
Town of Belmont and MAPC invite you to join us for 
the third public forum related to the MBTA 
Communities Act. A community-driven effort that is
developing zoning recommendations that facilitate
progress towards expanded housing opportunity and 
compliance with the Multifamily Zoning Requirement 
of the MBTA Communities Act. Come learn about
the process and provide feedback to help shape the 
future of our community.

Thursday, February 15, 2024 at 7 pm 

In-person: Beech Street Center
266 Beech Street

This forum will be the second of a two-part series. 

In Part 2, scheduled for 2/15/24, a presentation 
will be given to share the next iteration of options 
for compliance for the community to provide 
feedback. 

Part 1 was hosted on 1/29/24 and included a 
presentation to review requirements of the MBTA 
Communities Act, the process to date, and the in-
progress iterative solutions. A recording of the 
event and presentation materials can be reviewed 
at the project webpage below.

Visit the project webpage to learn more 
about the project and the legislation at:
https://www.belmont-ma.gov/mbta-
communities-advisory-committee
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